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Canterbury Christ Church University (CCCU) and Medway Local Authority are delighted to announce an exciting conference for sharing pathways for graduates in Private, Voluntary and Independent (PVI) settings.

This conference is aimed at potential foundation degree students; managers and owners of PVI settings and L6 qualified practitioners who are interested in finding out more about the Early Years Professional Status.

The Government believes the single most important factor in delivering their aspirations for children is a world class workforce who are able to provide highly personalised support and so are driving up the quality and capacity of those working in the children’s workforce. To this end the Government are providing a high level of financial support through the Graduate Leader Fund. It is the Government’s target that there is an Early Years Professional (EYP) working in every daycare setting by 2015. In Medway our aim is to support the growth of a graduate workforce across the private, voluntary and independent sector through the Graduate Leader Incentive (GLI). 

The EYP is intended to be the practitioner who leads the curriculum development and implementation; this may not be the owner or manager but someone else within the management team.  The EYP pathways offer practitioners the opportunity to reflect and review their leadership of the EYFS within their setting. The status also offers public recognition of the leadership role a practitioner can play within a setting in leading innovative high quality early years practice.  

Practitioners on the foundation degree and EYP pathway have commented:

“The degree has given me the inspiration to make changes.”

“Studying has made me look at the children and see so much more …I feel valued as a professional and have professional recognition.”

“I feel now that I have professional respect from colleagues within the early years sector.”

“Parents now ask about EYPs and I feel that they are recognising that having an EYP in a setting means enhanced quality”.

“The additional money through the Graduate Leader Incentive is helpful.”
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Monday 17th May 2010 1300 – 1600 Bridgewood Manor Hotel


Agenda


National vision for graduates in PVI settings


Sharing the vision  - talking groups will provide the opportunity for you to hear first hand about the experiences practitioners have in engaging in graduate pathways and being an EYP


Early years professionals in Medway 


On the pathway – practitioners experiences on the foundation degree


EYP network – professional peer support


Employing an Early Years Professional


EYP case studies illustrating how EYPs in Medway are impacting on outcomes for children


Question and answer panel  





For further details and to a book a place please contact Kim Turner


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:kim.turner@medway.gov.uk" ��kim.turner@medway.gov.uk�  Telephone: 01634 334030









